
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 24, 2011 

Virginia Department of Planning and Budget 
1111 East Broad Street  
Richmond, VA  23219-3418 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

We are in receipt of the Economic Impact Analysis for the Advance Heath Care Directive 
Registry for the Virginia Department of Health.  This is to advise that VDH has reviewed 
the analysis and concurs. 

Best regards, 
 
 
 
Debbie Secor 
Chief Information Officer, Virginia Department of Health 
109 Governor Street 
Richmond, VA 23219 
debbie.secor@vdh.virginia.gov 
804-864-7118 (office) 804-350-0029 (BB)  
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